


 
Although not named in this case, all drug manufacturers should be on notice that their 
participation in the type of conduct challenged here can raise serious concerns, with a 
potential for significant consumer harm, and that the Bureau of Competition reserves the 
right to recommend naming drug manufacturers as defendants in any future enforcement 
actions over similar conduct.   
 
 
 
 


